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Best,

Crystal 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Edward & Crystal James <thejamesdynasty@gmail.com>
Date: March 1, 2019 at 4:33:24 PM EST
To: AFRICAN MATH™ Homeschool <homeschool@africanmath.com>
Subject: Review

Hello Mama Penda and Baba Kenyatta!

Please see my review of your course. Please let me know if you would like to me make any 
changes. 

Crystal

——————————

In January and February of 2019, my child participated in the eight-week African Math: Red 
Blog – Introduction to African Numeracy course.

The class sessions were organized and well thought-out, always keeping in mind the pace of 
the students. The instructors’ have a contagious love for math and ancient African history that 
shines through before, during, and after each class session. 

The instructors frequently requested feedback, and made modifications when necessary. 
They were accessible whenever I had questions and genuinely cared about the progression 
of my child. 

The course also benefitted me, as a homeschooling parent. I have learned better teaching 
approaches that can be applied to all teaching subjects, and our learning sessions have 
become more enjoyable for the both of us. 



Although my child already had a basic understanding of counting and simple addition before 
the course, he has now achieved mastery of those topics. Now he has a solid understanding 
of what numbers are, how they work together, and how they can be used in everyday life – no 
memorization required. He is more confident and comfortable with math and enjoys playing 
his Sticks & Stones game.

Even older children will benefit from the Introduction to African Numeracy course. As an adult, 
my understanding of math, how numbers work together, and my ability to quickly solve math 
puzzles has improved as a result of this course. 

One of my favorite parts of the course was the instructors’ ability to creatively incorporate 
ancient Kemetic history into the learners’ playbooks. Both my child and I have a better 
understanding of the Kemetic culture and a deeper sense of pride about the black 
contribution to the birth and prosperity of the world.

Overall, my experience with the African Math course was positive. I will enroll my child again, 
and highly recommend the course to others. 


